
10.19.2014 - Draft Minute of Appreciation (Ruth Thompson) 

 

The gathered Meetings of Western Quarter would like to express our appreciation to 

Friend Ruth Thompson for her energy and dedication in bringing about a quarter-wide 

tour of Meetings this Seventh Month past. In following her leading, Friend Ruth inspired 

others to help make the tour both a successful and joyful event, bringing us together as 

Friends, and serving as outreach into the community at large. This event left us feeling 

blessed as individuals, as Monthly Meetings and as a Quarter. 


